
 

 

For Immediate Release:         Contact:  Rep. Donna Rozar 

September 12, 2023                               (608) 237-9169 

Assembly Passes “Returning Your Surplus” Package 

Madison — Today, Representative Donna Rozar (R-Marshfield) joined her Assembly Republican 

colleagues in passing the “Returning Your Surplus” proposal. 

“I was excited to vote in favor of this package to give tax relief to the middle class and retired 

Wisconsinites,” said Rozar. “All Wisconsinites are feeling the squeeze from inflation, and with no 

relief in sight, we have a responsibility to ensure our residents have the money they need to make 

ends meet. For our retirees on fixed incomes, this inflation riddled economy hurts even more. I 

want more of our retirees to see Wisconsin as a viable option to retire comfortably.” 

The “Returning Your Surplus” proposal cuts the state’s tax burden by $2.9 billion and now awaits 

consideration by the State Senate.  

### 

The 69th Assembly District includes municipalities in portions of Clark, Jackson, Marathon, and 

Wood Counties. 


